


IMPORTANT NOTICE 

    Effective July 1, 1955, the Cowles Commission for Research 
in Economics will transfer its headquarters and its research 
activities to Yale University, New Haven, Connecticut. Martin J. 
Beckmann, Gerard Debreu, Tjalling C. Koopmans, Jacob 
Marschak, and Roy Radner will accompany the Commission to 
New Haven and have received faculty appointments in the 
Department of Economics at Yale. 
    The new research group formed by these Commission 
members and other Yale faculty members, Harold W. Guthrie, 
Robert Summers, and James Tobin, is to be named the Cowles 
Foundation for Research in Economics at Yale University. Its 
Director of Research will be James Tobin; Harold W. Guthrie 
will serve as Assistant Director of Research. 
    The Cowles Foundation for Research in Economics at Yale, 
together with the Econometric Society, will be located at 30 
Hillhouse Avenue in New Haven. The mailing address of the 
Cowles Foundation, to be used starting July 1, 1955 will be: 
Box 2125, Yale Station, New Haven, Connecticut. 














































































































